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Warren Weekly Newsletter 

 

A message from our Headteachers 

Our school vision, Limitless Opportunity, Endless Potential, has 

been well and truly lived out in lots of different ways this 

week.  

 

 

 

Children in the Year 5 and Year 6 Shine Drama group have 

been working hard over the last 10 weeks, with their 

Nottingham Playhouse facilitator, Becca. Together the group 

has created and rehearsed a performance which they then 

performed at Nottingham Playhouse on Wednesday evening.  

 

 

 
 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Kalani for good joining in during circle time & Louis for 

attention to detail during vehicle visits. 

F2:  Chloe for her dedication and commitment to her learning 

& Lacie for an amazing attitude to her learning. 

Y1:  Harmony for amazing progress in her Writing & Aaron 

for his amazing Coral Reef work and his writing about the 

ocean. 

Y2:  David for asking interesting questions when our visitor 

was here & Niall for trying hard to improve his handwriting. 

Y3:  Thierry for taking pride in his book work and self-editing 

his work & Mia for trying really hard in English. 

Y4:  Max for engagement in History & Beteal for 

determination to improve in English. 

Y5:  Cece for outstanding confidence in her drama 

performance & Lily for great resilience all week and being 

super helpful to staff and peers. 

Y6:  Galyna for her articulate speaking on stage at  

The Playhouse & Lily-Mae for her incredible  

transformation into the role of her character. 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

96%. It is important your child is coming to school every day 

to reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this 

week is 89.4%. 

Mrs Neat, our Family Support Worker, checks on pupil 

attendance daily. We ask that you communicate every day 

with school to share reasons why your child is absent from 

school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 94.8% 

F2:  90.1% 

Y1:  77.6% 

Y2:  95.1% 

Y3:  88.4% 

Y4:  84.8% 

Y5:  90.3% 

Y6:  94.1% 

Well done to Year 2 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

The performance was absolutely brilliant, and each one of the 

children demonstrated such confidence on the stage. We are 

so incredibly proud of you all! 

 

The lunchtime leaders have also demonstrated fantastic 

leadership skills this week. The leaders noticed that there has 

been a lot of waste in the dining room recently. As a result, 

they worked together in their own time to create an assembly 

to deliver to children across school on Thursday morning. They 

demonstrated what responsible citizens they are and hope to 

see the impact of their work at lunchtime over the next few 

weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, Warren hosted a Reading for Pleasure workshop for 

primary schools from around Nottingham City earlier in the 

week. Miss Pithers and Mrs Sultana were able to celebrate the 

amazing work on reading that has taken place in school across 

this year, and put Warren on the map as a school that reads! 

 

We are very proud of the many achievements across school! 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 
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Key dates 

Summer term 2 

Date Event 

10-12.7.23 Y5/6 Residential to Walesby Forest 

11.7.23 Year 6 SATs results day 

11.7.23 4 Year 5 pupils visiting Pride Park, 

Derby to present DT Rail Forum 

Project 

12.7.23 Nottingham City Mental Health Team 

workshops for Year 3 and Year 4 

13.7.23 Change to school menu for today – 

see information below 

14.7.23 Music concert parents and carers 

welcome from 2pm 

18.7.23 am 

19.7.23 am 

Transition mornings to new classes  

18.7.23pm Drama club visit to Nottingham 

Playhouse to see Twelfth Night 

19.7.23 Meet the teacher session after school 

– changed date 

24.7.23 Y6 Production (afternoon showing at 

2pm) 

 

25.6.23 Y6 Production (evening showing at 

6.30pm) 

25.7.23 Annual reports to be sent home 

28.7.23 Last day of school 

Family picnic at school 

School closes at 1.30pm 

 

Lunch offer on Thursday 13th July 

A reminder that on Thursday 13th July, we are not able to offer a hot 

meal as an option for lunch. We will be able to provide a packed 

lunch for any children who are in receipt of free school meals, or for 

any children who request a packed lunch and pay for this option. 

Please ensure you order a lunch from the school office by Monday 

10th July. 

Lateness and punctuality 

This is a reminder that our school gates open from 8.30am-8.50am. 

There are many parents and carers arriving to school at 8.50am, 

and this is when the school gates close. If your child arrives at 

8.50am onwards, you will be asked to leave your child at the gate 

for them to make their own way into class. Learning in each 

classroom has started by this time, and arriving after 8.50am will 

mean your child receives a late mark in the register. 

Please ensure your child arrives at school on time. 

Emergency vehicle visit for EYFS 

Children in EYFS had a visit by five different types of 4x4 

emergency responder vehicles on Thursday morning! The 

children were able to sit in each type of vehicle, try on 

different items of clothing for each responder, and got to see 

how the lights and sirens worked too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to Chloe’s mum for organising this very 
special visit for the children! 

Lockdown alarm practice 

We completed a practice of the lockdown alarm on Tuesday – the 

children remained very calm and sensible, and were able to 

complete the practice of this procedure to a very high standard. 

Well done everyone! 

Bike hire scheme 

If you are a parent or carer who requested to hire a bike from 

Ridewise via Classdojo, these will be available in the new academic 

year for your child. We will be in contact with you in September to 

let you know the date you can pick up a bike. 

 

 

Information about transition 

There are a number events in the school calendar to support your 

child with transition over the next few weeks. 

 14.7.23 – We will be sharing class teachers for each class 

for next academic year 

 18.7.23 – Transition morning to new classes 

 19.7.23 – Second transition morning to new classes 

 19.7.23 – Parent and carer transition ‘meet the teacher’ 
session at 3.30pm 

More information about these vents will be shared on next 

week’s newsletter. 

 

 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 6 lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegeterian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Ham & Pineapple 

Pizza 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza Apple Muffins Baked Beans & Grated 

Cheese 

Fresh salad 

 

Tuesday All Day Breakfast Vegetarian All Day 

Breakfast 

Strawberry Jelly Beans 

Fresh Salad 

 

Wednesday Roast Chicken & 

Stuffing 

Quorn Fillet Vanilla Ice Cream Spaghetti Hoops 

Fresh Salad 

 

Thursday  

Packed lunch option only avaliable today – this must have been ordered in advance 

 

Friday Fish Fingers 

 

 

Quorn Sausages Chocolate Cake Coleslaw 


